Henniker Community School 51 Western Ave. PO Box 2418 Henniker, New Hampshire 03242 603-428-3476

2014 Cross Country

August 22, 2014

Dear Parents,

The Henniker Community School will be offering a Cross Country program for interested students in grades 5-8. Students are able to participate even if unable to attend all practices and meets. We would like students to have the opportunity to experience Cross Country even if they are involved in other sports and activities. However, it is expected that students let us know if they have a regular commitment during practice time or are unable to make a meet.

Practices will usually be held on Mondays and Wednesdays from 3:15-4:15 p.m. In order to get in a few more practices we will have our first practice on August 29, 2014 (Friday). Practice the following week will be 9/3, and 9/5 (Wed. & Fri.) and then continue on the Monday/Wednesday schedule. Students must have a signed permission slip to attend practice.

The schedule of meets will be handed out at the first practice. We will have bus transportation to and from the away meets.

In order to ensure that this experience is positive for all participants, students are expected to exhibit positive behavior at both practices and meets. These behavioral expectations are outlined in the school's Behavior Commitment that they signed.

Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions – 428—3476, chris.nase@sau24.org, samantha.weaver@sau24.org.

Sincerely,

Chris Nase & Samantha Weaver